SUSQUEHANNA VALLEY

P.O.Box 200 Conklin, New York 13748  Fax # (607) 775-9110

CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Director of School Facilities

December 11, 2024

To: Regina Felice
From: Ralph Schuldt, Director of Facilities & Operations
Re: 2024-2025 Annual Fire Inspection Report

Please publish on our website the following notification of our annual fire inspection.
Please feel free to call me if you need additional information (775-9156)

Thank you,

%%%/M

Notice is hereby given that the 2024-2025 annual inspection of all of the school
buildings of the Susquehanna Valley Central School District for fire hazards
which might endanger the lives of students, teachers, and employees therein, has
been completed and the report thereof is available at the office of the Director of
School Facilities at Susquehanna Valley CSD, 1040 Conklin Road, Conklin, New
York, for inspection by all interested persons.




